LACES Update: New Process for Registering for LACES Trainings
September 2020

The SABES Program Support PD Center is now coordinating LACES trainings and posting them on the SABES Calendar for you to register. A “Request Form” has been set up on the LACES home page for you to submit requests for new trainings to help us continue to plan for the winter and spring trainings. 

If you already have a SABES account, we encourage you to update your notifications (go to “My Account”) so you will receive email updates when new LACES trainings are posted to the calendar. We recommend that you create a SABES account if you don’t already have one.

Thanks to the more than 50 programs who completed the online LACES survey, we have scheduled fall trainings based on your feedback. 

Please note that for two part-trainings, you must be able to attend both days, so you will register only on the calendar via the first date. 

LACES Beginner Training: 
This two-part training is for those new to LACES data entry. It is being offered twice; you will need to attend both sessions for the offering you choose. You may register for the first offering on 9/17 and 9/18  or the second offering on 10/20 and 10/23.

LACES Beginner Desk Review
This two-part training is for those new to completing the Desk Review. You will need to attend both sessions offered on 10/14 and 10/15.

LACES Refresher Q & A
This one-part training is for those with experience entering LACES data. It is being offered three times on 9/22, 9/25, and 10/14.

LACES Desk Review Refresher
[bookmark: _GoBack]This one-part training will review and provide updates on how to complete the Desk Review. It is being offered twice on 10/15 and 10/20,  

LACES for IET/IELCE
This two-part training for staff in IET/IELCE programs will review the policies for entering IET/IELCE and for completing those tabs on the Desk Review. You must be able to attend both parts, being offered on 10/30 and 11/6.
